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Monday, February 26, 2024 

 

Dear Grade 8 Families, 

 

Our Grade 8 Graduation Photos will take place on Wednesday, March 6, 2024 in Room 107 (the 

Community Room) beginning at 9:15 a.m. 

 

For best results, our photographer encourages and recommends that students wear a white collared shirt 

for pictures and that the male students also wear a tie.  “A white collared shirt with a tie makes a classic 

look, but wear whatever makes you feel great!” 

 

The photographer will take 4 photos on 2 backgrounds. 

 

Approximately 2 weeks after photo day, your proofs will arrive at school.  Please place your order 

online at www.edgeimaging.ca/order.  

 

REMINDER 

 

In addition to your photo day portrait session, you also have the option to purchase a 13 x 9 Class 

Composite in a customized folder. 

 

Go to www.edgeimaging.ca/mycomp to purchase your composite using the school code which will be 

provided to you with your proofs.  Note: Your composite MUST be purchased before the photo 

order due date which will be listed on your proofs. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. A. Parnham 

Principal   
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